
Damage Reporting for Possible INDIVIDUAL Assistance from February Winter Storm. The 

Office of the Governor and Texas Department of Emergency Management are gathering 

information regarding any damage sustained by residences and businesses during the 

recent winter storm. Please report any damage using https://tdem.texas.gov/warming-

center/ page. Click on link to report damage. Report will require details of damage and 

photos of damage as well. This tool will be used to determine if any disaster assistance will 

be available in the near future, depending on amount of damage sustained and reported. 

https://tdem.texas.gov/warming-center/?fbclid=IwAR2V8wc6KWWWfUBuHrqWL1qa4mXi7GQlDpMgwIrN5VT9Oc607Gqz_ZUw7F4
https://tdem.texas.gov/warming-center/?fbclid=IwAR2V8wc6KWWWfUBuHrqWL1qa4mXi7GQlDpMgwIrN5VT9Oc607Gqz_ZUw7F4

